
Radcliffe on Trent Parish Council 

Parish Clerk: Mrs J. Grice 

The Grange, Vicarage Lane 

Radcliffe on Trent 

Nottingham 

NG12 2FB 

Tel: 0115 9335808          Email: clerk@rotpc.com           Web: www.rotpc.com 

 

Coronavirus 
17 March 2020 

 

In response to Government guidelines the Parish Council has 

put the following measures in place for the foreseeable future 

(subject to change). 

 
 From 5pm today 

 The Grange and Grange Hall Community Buildings are 

Closed to the public including the Parish Council Office 

 The village public toilets are closed 

 The Cemetery, Grange Grounds and Rockley Memorial 

Park will remain open 

 All planned events and Council meetings for March, 

April and May are cancelled or will be deferred to a later 

date including the Annual Parish Meeting 

 

 Staff at the Parish Council are still contactable by 

phone or email for continuity of business operations 

(the Ansa phone will be checked on a regular basis) 

 

Please be aware of who lives on your road and support the 

vulnerable and elderly during this time, we know that this is 

already happening in many areas and we ask that local groups 

and organisations keep communication open with your 

members. We thank the community for pulling together. 

Follow the guidelines and keep safe! 
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